
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collaboration with Elections New 
Brunswick 

Summer School  
 

Daniel Stockemer and Nick Bordeleau 

conducted a survey experiment in 
collaboration with Elections New Brunswick on 
a novel video-based information campaign 

developed by Elections New Brunswick. By 
comparing responses of those who watched 

the video and those who did not, the 
researchers could deduce clear findings. The 

research finds that the study participants who 
watched the video display increased 
knowledge of the electoral process, more 

satisfaction with the electoral management 
body, and higher perceptions of electoral 

integrity. These results will guide the voter 
information campaign that Elections New 
Brunswick will launch in September and 

October 2024, before their provincial election. 
 

 
 
 

 

The chair co-organized an international 

summer school on Division, Unity and 
Reconciliation with the University of Rostock 
and Ehwa University in Seoul. This year, 30 

students including 10 students from the 
University of Ottawa, convened at the Ehwa 

campus from July 12 to July 27. Through 
lectures, discussion and fieldtrips, the 

students learnt about the history and 
contemporary political situation of the two 
Koreas. For a video of the summer school, 

please click here:  
https://youtu.be/Ejq2BIDNTgo  

 

Achievements 

 
Daniel Stockemer was ranked 6th most 
productive researcher in the world over the 

past 5 years in the discipline of political 
science by ScholarGPS. For more information 

please see: 
https://scholargps.com/scholars/305218568
95647/daniel-stockemer  
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Student News 
 
Nick Bordeleau accepted a visiting fellowship 
at Sciences Po, Paris from July 1st to 

December 31, 2024 
 

Nick Bordeleau and Kamila Kolodziejczyk won 
prestigious SSHRC graduate scholarships.  
 

Kamila Kolodziejczyk and Engi Abu El Kheir 
successfully defended their Master’s thesis. 

Both students will continue as Ph.D. students. 
Both theses were also recommended for a 
University Prize.  

 

Service to the discipline 
 
Daniel Stockemer served on the organizing 

committee for the two 75th anniversary 
conferences of the International Political 
Science Association (IPSA) held in Montreal 

and Lisbon in April and September 2024. 
 

Conferences 
 

The members of the chair have been actively 
participating in academic conferences. Daniel 
Stockemer gave a plenary address at the 

Canadian Vote Summit in Toronto on June 
6th, 2024. Daniel as well as graduate 

students Kofi Arhin and Nick Bordeleau 
presented several papers and served as 
discussants during the Canadian Political 

Science Association Annual Meeting in 
Montreal from June 10th to June 12, 2024. 

Kamila Kolodziejczyk and Engi Abu El Kheir 
presented their research at the Quebec 
Political Science Association Meeting in 

Ottawa from May 29 to 31, and Nick 
Bordeleau presented a paper at the European 

Studies Association Meeting in Cologne, 
Germany on July 10th.   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

New Publications (April 2024-August 
2024) 
 
Stockemer, D., & Anlar, B. (2024). The 

political representation of young adults: 
explaining youth's underrepresentation in 

parties, candidacies and parliaments. 
Electoral Studies, 90, 102836. 
 

Stockemer, D., Gallant, K., & Tolley, E. 
(2024). Limited supply: Youth 

underrepresentation in the Canadian House 
of Commons. Electoral Studies, 88, 102747. 

 
Stockemer, D., & Sundström, A. (2024). ‘Do 
young legislators face age-based 

discrimination in parliament? Views from 
young MPs across the globe'. Journal of 

Youth Studies, 1-18. 
 
Stockemer, D., & Arhin, K. (2024). Do 

Different Types of Right-Wing Populism 
Reflect Different Types of Right-Wing 

Populist Voter Bases?. Populism, 1(aop), 1-
31. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

The Chair will organize an international 

conference “Democracy Under Scrutiny: An 

Interdisciplinary Workshop on the Causes and 

Consequences of Democratic Dissatisfaction” 

on October 3rd and 4th at the University of 

Ottawa. For more information, please visit 

https://collabzium.com/hubfs/Workshop%20

schedule%20agenda.pdf or contact the Chair 

at dstockem@uottawa.ca  
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